
 

 

Friday 10th December  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We were sorry to have to cancel our Early Years and Key Stage one Christmas singing on Tuesday due to bad 
weather, however, we really enjoyed the Key Stage Two Christmas sing yesterday evening. The performance 
beneath the twinkling shelter brought a ray of Christmas cheer to all of us, along with the neighbouring houses I am 
sure! As always the children sang beautifully and we are very proud of them. Thank you so much to those of you who 
came along despite the drizzle, it was lovely to see you all.  
We hope to be able to enjoy the Key Stage One sing next Tuesday after school.  
 
 
Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day 
We have so far raised £74 for Save the Children today. Here is the  Just giving link for you to donate, in case you 
haven’t already. Every pound we raise will help children in the UK & around the world get the basics they need to 
laugh, play & see the magic all around them again! 
 
Christmas Lunch 
Our Christmas lunch is on Thursday 16th December. Today is the cut-off date for booking your child’s Christmas 
lunch. The only option on that day is Christmas Dinner (Including vegetarian option) with chocolate Christmas 
puddings. If you have not booked by that date then we will assume your child will bring their own packed lunch. 
 
Christmas Cards 
Your child can bring Christmas cards into school. Each class will have a box to put the cards into. Please make sure all 
cards are clearly labelled with the name and class of the child they are being sent to.  

 

After School Clubs (Arts, Colouring, Dance, Tennis) 

There are no after school clubs next week.  

 

NO Pets on site 

Please note, no pets are allowed on the school site.  

 

Job Vacancies 

Please find on our website job vacancies for School Maintenance Person and a Mealtime Assistant. These positions 

could be combined into one role. Please spread the word if you know of anyone that would like to join our team.  
 

 

Dates:  

Every Friday in December – Christmas Jumper Day   

Tuesday 14th December - Christmas Celebration Early Years and KS1 at 3.30pm (please note new time) 

Wednesday 15th December – Flu vaccination 

Thursday 16th December – Christmas lunch  

Friday 17th December – Last day of term  

Tuesday 4th January – First day of term 

 

There is no cabin club on December, Tuesday 25th January & Tuesday 1st February 2022 due to staff training. 

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/Bishops-Tawton-Primary-School6
https://bishops-tawton.eschools.co.uk/web/vacancies/572723

